
 

 

01-04-2023 

Dear Parents, Staff and Students, 
 

RAMADAN KAREEM 

On behalf of New Indian Model School, I am happy to welcome you to the 2023-24 academic year. 

We are looking forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure our children achieve their 

highest potential. We recognize that in order to be successful in school, our children need support 

from home and school. We know a strong partnership with you will make a great difference in your 

child’s education. As partners, we share the responsibility for our children’s success and want you to 

know that we will do our best to carry out our responsibilities. We solicit your guidance and support 

for your child’s learning by ensuring that he or she: 
 

1) Attends the school on a daily basis and arrives on time, ready for the day’s learning experience. 

2) Completes all homework assignments given by teachers. 

3) Reads daily to develop a love for reading and improve literacy skills. 

4) Shares school experiences with you so that you are aware of his or her school life. 

5) Informs you if he/she needs additional support in any area or subjects. 

6) Knows that you expect him/her to succeed in school and pursue higher education. 
 

Our school reopens on 3rd April 2023, and we are looking forward to welcoming our students for the 

upcoming academic year. As always, to prioritize the health and safety of our school community, we 

have implemented a range of health and safety protocols to ensure a safe and supportive 

environment for our students, staff, and families. 
 

Our school is not only a place to learn but also a place for the students to develop friendships, explore 

their interests, and find a sense of belonging. 
 

I take this opportunity to thank our students, parents, and staff for their cooperation and dedication 

during the past year. Your resilience and adaptability have been inspiring, and I have no doubt that 

we will continue to work together to create a successful school year. 
 

I look forward to seeing our students back in the classroom, and I am excited about all that the 

upcoming academic year has in store. 

Sincerely, 

 
Principal 


